
	
  
	
  

	
  

Camden Planning Department 
Town Hall Extension 
Argyle Street 
London 
WC1H 8NJ 

12/08/2013 
        CK MG 017 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
REF: 2013/4684/INVALID. RE: 1 Maygrove Road, London, NW6 2EE – 
Replacement of existing external timber windows and door frames with 
white UPVC frames and double glazing on the rear elevation.  
 
Please find enclosed existing and proposed drawings including the sections for windows 
and doors, drawing schedule and ordnance survey map for the above named property. 
 
The property is located close to Kilburn tube station. It is currently not occupied and 
the existing windows and door on the external rear façades are in a state of despair. 
The proposal will transform the property. The chosen material offers a cost effective 
solution; UPVC is durable and requires less maintenance work. 
 
I hope you will find the provided information to your satisfaction and I shall be grateful 
for planning permission to be granted. Please do not hesitate to contact me for further 
information. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Trang Vu 
 
 

Rana Shad B Arch, Dip Arch, ARB, RIBA, Chartered Architect	
  


